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AGENDA REPORT 
MEETING: REGULAR MEETING, JUNE 22, 2020 

AGENDA CATEGORY: COUNCIL BUSINESS NEW BUSINESS   

Item: 2020 Annual LMIG Resurfacing Project 

Department: Engineering 

Date of Meeting: Monday, June 22, 2020 

Fiscal Impact: $1,284,816.57 

Presented By: Dennis Billew 

Action Requested: Award 2020 Annual LMIG Resurfacing Project to low bidder, C.W. 
Matthews Contracting Co., Inc., amount not to exceed $1,284,816.57. 

Authorization for Mayor to execute contracts subject to approval by the 

City Attorney. Contracts to follow award. 
 

 
Summary:  The original project scope consisted of approximately 0.865 miles of asphalt paving, 

milling, patching, striping and associated work on W. Pike Street from McConnell Dr. to Honeysuckle 

Circle. The low bid submitted for $817.346.50 by C.W. Matthews Contracting Co., Inc. contained 

favorable pricing due to low oil prices and the competitive bidding process. Staff is taking advantage 

of the favorable pricing and expanding the project on W. Pike Street from McConnell Dr. to N. Perry 

Street and W. Crogan Street from the split with W. Pike Street up to N. Perry Street to total 

approximately 1.55 miles of asphalt paving, milling, patching, striping and associated work. The 

project will skip over Culver Street due to Gwinnett DOT signal upgrade project later in the year. The 

additional funding will be from FY 2021. The FY 2020 GDOT portion of this project is $293,402.82. 

 
Fiscal Impact:  Amount of $1,284,816.57. This project is funded by the Capital Outlay Fund (3554200-

522225). Project 26-005. 

 

Attachments/Exhibits:  
Bid Tabulation 


